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I support this bill because lead gas pollutes the air. Many studies have shown using 

lead gas has negative impacts on the health of people in surrounding communities. 

We have children playing in this community and parks and outdoor nature spaces 

nearby. Lead gas is banned in many places. Why not here in our community? Why 

are our residents not worth the same safety measure and precautions afforded to 

others in the same country? 


